
Three Parks Independent Democrats 

Benefit Sunday, May 4, at The Ellington 
105th St. and Broadway  

4:00 to 6:00 PM 

In these especially perilous times, it is more meaningful than ever to 
commemorate our history of championing progressive causes, speaking truth 
to power, and supporting Democratic leaders who fight back on behalf of our 
community. 

To support Three Parks and have your name listed on the formal event 
invitation click here, or to pay by check click here. 

We are honoring Manhattan District Attorney Alvin 
Bragg with the Ted Weiss Public Service Award and 
Team TLC, an immigrant advocacy group, with the 
Cynthia Doty Community Service Award. 

This year’s 50th Anniversary Benefit will enable Three 
Parks to continue working on city elections, take back the House in 2026, and 
fight against the horrors emanating from Washington. We plan to phonebank, 
text, organize postcard campaigns, and canvass. We continue advocating for 
the New York Health Act, the preservation of our community’s zoning, and 
other urgent local issues. 

 Questions: email Lois Safian   (917) 453-5910. 

 

 
Go to Three Parks Home Page 

Support Three Parks Independent Democrats 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/ThreeParksDemocrats/ThreeParks50thAnnualBenefitContributors
https://www.threeparksdems.org/Fund25/CheckForm.pdf
https://www.threeparksdems.org/
https://www.cognitoforms.com/ThreeParksDemocrats/ThreeParks50thAnnualBenefitContributors



